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Comments: Proposed changes to Mendenhall Glacier

 

To whom it may concern,

 

I'm writing regarding the proposed changes to the Mendenhall glacier visitors area and lake. I emphatically

oppose the proposed changes to increase capacity and especially to increase boat traffic on Mendenhall lake.

Rather than looking at ways to degrade the nature of the area, perhaps the forest service should consider

implementing restrictions on the number of people allowed to visit. I understand that the glacier is a huge tourist

attraction, but we shouldn't destroy that attraction by shortsighted improvements aimed at increasing the number

of people.

 

Sincerely,

 

Bjorn Wolter

Juneau, AK

 

-----

"Science is the great antidote to the poison of enthusiasm and superstition." - Adam Smith

 

 


